
April 21st,1927.

5ho Honourable L. A. Tasohereau,
Prime Minister of the Province of Quebec, 
Quebec City, P.Q,

Sir:-
At the Annual Meeting of the Montreal 

Anti-Tuberculosis and General Health League, it was 
unanimously resolved that the Provincial Government 
be ashed to consider certain specific proposals in 
connection with health work in this province.

I am writing to ask the favour of an 
appointment with yon when you visit Montreal, in 
order that representatives of the Health League may 
place these proposals before you. The presence, also, 
of the Minister of Health, the Honourable Mr, David, 
will be greatly appreciated.

I have the honour to be.
Sir,

Your obedient servant,

Chairman.


